
From: Tim (Collectables) <collectables@sympatico.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 5:00 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Request to make a Deputation to Council on November 21, 2013 

Dear Mr. Kelly, 
I wish to make a five minute deputation to Council at their next meeting on November 21, 2013. I understand that they 
will be considering two recommendations from the Committee of the Whole, Transportation Services meeting of 
November 7, 2013, concerning the Mobility Plus Eligibility Appeals. As a member of the current York Mobility Plus 
Eligibility Appeal Panel, I wish to be heard by Council. I will provide an alternative to outsourcing the appeal process and 
I will make suggestions on how to reduce the number of appeals. I trust that you can help to facilitate this. I 
look forward to hearing from you. Thank you. 
Tim Maloney 
4514 Vivian Road, RR 1 
Cedar Valley, ON LOG1EO 
905-473-3272 
collectables@sympatico.ca 
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